
Pelham Boulevard Bikeway 
January 17, 2017 |6 - 7:30 PM

Merriam Park Rec Center
2000 Saint Anthony Ave

OPEN HOUSE

City of Saint Paul staff is proposing to implement a 
two-way protected bike lane along Pelham Boulevard 
and Myrtle Avenue in Spring 2017. The project will 
also help calm traffic and reduce traffic speeds on 
Pelham. The bikeway is a result of the Saint Paul 
Grand Round planning efforts that have taken place 
over the past year. 

(Presentation at 6:15 PM)
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Reuben Collins
Department of Public Works
651-266-6059
Reuben.Collins@ci.stpaul.mn.us
25 4th St W. 800 City Hall Annex
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Come to the meeting to learn about the 
proposed bikeway and how it will impact
safety and traffic calming along the corridor. 
The proposed layout includes removal of 
on-street parking in some areas along the 
corridor. City staff will be at the meeting to 
present the proposed layout, answer questions, 
and hear your feedback on the proposal. 
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